
Al-Sheikh  received  the  EU
Special Envoy for the Middle
East Peace Process
This Wednesday morning, I received the EU Special Envoy for
the Middle East Peace Process, Mr. Sven Koopmans, and the EU
Representative, Mr. Sven von Burgsdorff.

Where  I  briefed  the  delegation  on  the  latest  political
developments in the Palestinian arena, stressing the need to
intensify European efforts to pressure the Israeli government
to  revive  the  peace  process  and  implement  international
legitimacy. On the European side, the EU have stressed their
continued support for the establishment of an independent and
sovereign Palestinian state.
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